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August 6, 1984
L-84-197

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regul atio:

Attention: Mr, 2&oes R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Ll;.?"S:-"xg

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Cuinmissios

Washington, .C. 20555

Dear Mr, Miiie:

Re: St. Lucie Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-335, 50-389
St. lucie Physical Security Plan
Request for Additional Information

Attached is Florida Power & _ight Company's response to your letter of June 5,
1984, requesting additional information regarding Revision 8 to the St. Lucie
Physical Security Plan (PSP)., FPL will submit & revicion to the St. Lucie PSP
incorporating the attached chariss not later then August 31, 1984,

Should you or your ste®f have ary additiona) questions on this information,
please contact us,

The enclosure to this letter contains Safeguards Information of a type
specified in 10 CFR 73,2%1 and must bc protecte: against unauthorized

v v~

disclosure.

Very truly yours,

L,(‘/I - » _" “ 7
//€~2J W. H1\l1ﬁﬂ% Jr.
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